

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

R-16

Date:

March 12, 2013

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Robert Garcia, Chair, Public Safety Committee

Subject:

RAPID DEPLOYMENT MODEL PARAMEDIC STAFFING

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, December 18, 2012, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee that the City Council concur in the recommendations of the Committee to receive and file report from the Fire Department on the Rapid Deployment Model, including an update on the progress since December and the current status of the proposal.

Respectfully submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

Councilmember Robert Garcia, Chair

Prepared by: Carolyn Hill